
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES: 

The meeting of the FINANCE COMMITTEE of the City of Whitewater that was to 

be held at the Municipal Building, Cravath Lakefront Room, located at 312 W. 

Whitewater Street on the 26th day of November, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. has been 

CANCELLED due to lack of quorum. 

For information, call (262)473-1380. 

 

Rachelle Blitch, Director of Financial and Administrative Services 

 


